
 

 

 

 
 

What’s on next week? 
Monday Week 1 Dinners. 

Girls football training with Miss Covell 

Choir with Mrs. Geary until 4:10 pm 

Tuesday “Coffee & Craft” – new parents & children – 9:30 am & 

1:30 pm 

AFC Summer Club Y3, 4 & 5 – until 4:10 pm 

Wednesday No Class Assembly 

Thursday  

Friday Judo ASC 

               

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

 

June 27th 2025 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates 
Wednesday 9 July     - Year 5 Assembly 

Tuesday 15 July        - Leavers Play 

Wednesday 16 July   - Year 1 & Year 6 Trips 

Thursday 17 July       - School Discos 

Monday 21 July         - Mass in School 

Tuesday 22 July        - Leavers Assembly 

 

          School closes for Summer at 1:30 pm 

 

Holy Communion  
We are so proud of each and every one of our children 
who received their First Holy Communion last Sunday. 
This special step in their faith journey is a beautiful 
reminder of God’s love, and we celebrate their 
commitment, courage, and joy. 
May the light of Christ continue to shine brightly in your 
hearts, guiding you with peace, kindness, and strength 
as you grow in faith and love. 
- your school family is incredibly proud of you! 

 

Gospel of the week 
Luke 9:11-17 
It describes the miracle of Jesus feeding the five 
thousand, where he miraculously multiplies five loaves 
of bread and two fish to feed a large crowd. 
The passage shows the importance of trusting in God's 
provision and sharing what we have.  

 

Water in Classes 

As we look ahead to the new school year, we are 
introducing a new initiative to support hydration, 
reduce waste, and promote consistency across 
our school community. 

From the start of the new year, we will be asking 
all children to buy a school water bottle, which 
we kindly ask all students to use during the 
school day. These bottles are durable, easy to 
clean, and designed to support healthy hydration 
habits in the classroom and during outdoor 
activities. The branded bottles will cost £2, & can 
be purchased through the office or on Arbor.  
Once we have received them we will send them 
out. 

We believe this change will help streamline 
routines, avoid lost or mismatched bottles, and 
ensure that all children have regular access to 
water throughout the day. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate 
to get in touch. 

 

Tickets are now 

available to buy 

through the “school 

shop” on Arbor for the 

Leavers play (£3 per 

family) & the Summer 

Discos £2. 

Please ensure all arrears for Meals / 

Wraparound are paid before the end of 

term.  Thank you.   

Please check your child’s Dashboard on 

Arbor. 
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